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---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The Commentors Name: 
- - - >  William L Huggins 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The Commentors Address: 
--->430 Salzburg Ave 
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............................................................................ 
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Comment Text : 
-->As a resident of southern Nevada for a decade and a half I have concerns 
about the Yucca Mountain project. I am writing today to comment on the 
proposed Mina Corridor. 

Essentially, the Mina Corridor and the DOE proposal to redesign how high-level 
nuclear waste would be disposed of at Yucca is a complete redo of the nuclear 
waste program. 

There is no safe route to Yucca Mountain. The previous system, via the 
Caliente corridor, was unsuitable. The Mina route is even worse. The 
Corridor would affect more people and natural resources than the former 
Caliente route. There is a huge risk to Nevada's public health and 
environment from these routes. 

The DOE must fully consider the "No Action" alternative. The Mina Corridor is 
extremely dangerous, has a high degree of uncertainty, and must be removed 
from consideration. 



I would like to see this entire project shelved. 



I would like to see this entire project shelved. 
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